
Tell HOA About Stucco, Paint Repairs That Might be Needed 

Each year a list is compiled of locations where the stucco or trim on our Townhomes are in need of 

repair or repainting.  To make sure we don’t miss any needed repairs or repainting, we are asking you to 

inspect the exterior of your Townhome and report any areas possibly needing attention to the HOA for 

assessment and consideration.  If a repair/repaint is not on the list the Architectural Control Committee 

(ACC) gives to its contractors, it will not get done until the following year. 

Send an email to the HOA (tmvassoc@hotmail.com) or call the message line (554-1882) if you don’t 

have email access.  Please provide the address, specific location of the area that might need repair or 

repainting, and other pertinent details. 


